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Smoke Detector Sales and Installation 

In the event you do not have a smoke detector (or think you may need a new one) the fire department has 

smoke detectors for sale at $10.00 each.  Even if you purchase a smoke detector or carbon monoxide alarm 

somewhere else, call us. We will come over to install it for you free of charge.  In addition, we will be happy to 

change the batteries in your smoke detectors and carbon monoxide alarms that use 9 volt or double AA 

batteries. We will provide the batteries if you don’t have them also at no cost to you. 


